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Cooroy Library Children’s Outdoor Area Upgrade 
 
Project update  
To improve the user experience of the Cooroy 
Library children’s outdoor area, Council will 
shortly begin work on the installation of two 
shade structures and replacement of the 
synthetic turf. 
 
This project will provide important relief and 
protection from the sun and enhance library 
activities within the space. 
 

Design 
Work will include: 
• removal and replacement of existing 

synthetic turf 
• installation of two cantilevered shade 

structures. 

Timing  
Construction is scheduled to commence Monday 
20 February 2023 and will take approximately 
five weeks to complete, weather permitting. 
 

Community impact 
The children’s outdoor area of the Cooroy 
Library will BE CLOSED for the duration of the 
project. Other courtyard spaces are available for 
use during this period. 
 
Construction signage and safety barriers will be 
in place where required. 
 

Funding 
These works are funded by Council in the 
2022/23 capital works program. 
 
Your patience during these works is 
appreciated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Cooroy Library Shade 
Structure) 

Phone:  5329 6500   

Stay updated 

Web:  https://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
 www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 

Image: Placement of shelters in the Cooroy    
            Library children’s outdoor area. 
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